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April 29, 2024 
 
Timothy Brown 
Tallahassee Resources LLC 
P.O. Box 776 
South Fork, CO 81154 
 
Re: Tallahassee Resources Exploration, Notice of Intent (NOI) P-2023-015; Receipt of Colorado 
Parks and Wildlife (CPW) Recommendation Letter  
 
Mr. Brown,  
 
On April 25, 2024, the Division received a copy of the following attached letter from Colorado Parks 
and Wildlife (CPW), dated August 14, 2023 and addressed to the Fremont County Planning and 
Zoning Department. The Division was not in possession of this letter prior to the formal board hearing 
on January 17, 2024, wherein the permit for the Tallahassee Resources Exploration Notice of Intent 
(NOI) was approve by the Mined Land Reclamation Board (MLRB). Please clarify for the Division 
when the following letter was received by Tallahassee Resources LLC (Tallahassee) and how 
Tallahassee plans to address these recommendations while remaining in compliance with the permit 
terms approved under the Division’s NOI permit.  
 
 
It is the Division's understanding that drilling activities are scheduled to begin May 7, 2024. Please 
provide the Division with a response to the above letter prior to this date.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact me by email at hunter.ridley@state.co.us or by phone at 
(720)868-7757. 
 
Sincerely, 
Hunter C. Ridley 

 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
CC: Zach Trujillo, DRMS 
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